
Pack 13 Committee Meeting: 
January 21, 2019 
Attendance: Lisa, Time, Steve Lee, Brian, Chris, Chris, Tarolyn, Brandon, Shannon


Pinewood Derby Recap: 
There was an issue with one care that would have resulted in a disqualification.  However, this 
car was allowed to race because it states in the rules that the cars will not be re-evaluated 
once impounded.  As a result there will be a more specific weigh in at next years impound.  
Brandon Otto, Ben Anderson and Eric Damon will coordinate.  

Otherwise the event went very well.  Recommendations for next year include: Announcing 
“Next on deck” for fluidity rather than relying on the boys to read it for themselves.  Mark off 
area so that parents cannot crowd around the end of the track. Ask the Troop to stay an extra 
30-60 minutes so the boys can race each other after the official race has taken place.  


Blue and Gold: 
The committee decided to offer the Boy Scouts dinner as well as the entertainers.  Robert is 
working on the programs.  Each Den is asked to make their own table decorations for the 
dinner.  Tarolyn is coordinating dinner and dessert.  Troop 5 will be available for Indian dancing 
and drumming for dinnertime entertainment.  We will begin dinner at 6PM and hopefully wrap 
up by 8pm.  Chris will also award the religious emblem to scouts that earned it at this meeting.  
Friends of Scouting will be there to make a presentation and ask for donations.  


March Pack Meeting: 
Wildlife in need will make a 45 minute presentation.  This is an organization out of 
Oconomowoc that brings rescued animals to show the boys and they will learn about 
rehabilitation.   This will cost $250, Chris is coordinating.  


Scouting for Food: 
March 9th.  Brandon Otto will send out a Sign Up genius to the Den leaders to sign up their 
dens for service.  There will be 1 hour long shifts from 10am-1pm.   We will again be delivering 
the collected items to the Pewaukee Food Pantry to help count and sort out the donations.  


April Pack Meeting: 
Jason Kollum is a comedian and juggler out of Chicago and will be coming to do an interactive 
presentation for the boys.  This will also be our Spring recruitment meeting.  Recruitment part 
of the meeting will be held from 6:00-6:30 and the pack meeting will begin at 6:30.  Tarolyn will 
work with council to distribute fliers to the schools for distribution.  We will also be promoting 
our Earth Day event which is Scheduled for the last Saturday in April.  We are working with Lisa 
to determine which park we can go clean up in our area.  An idea was floated out that the Fall 
recruitment meeting should be held in August at the picnic rather than September to be ahead 
of the popcorn sales mania.  


Crossover Meeting: 
Scheduled at IMR for May 16th.  Den Leaders please have a count to Tim and Lisa as to how 
many boys will be continuing into Scouting next year.  They will purchase the Neckerchief, 
slides and books to be distributed at this time.  Ben and Brandon will coordinate the bonfire for 
this event.  Every Den will present a Skit for entertainment. 
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